
 

Dear National Federations, 

 

I would like to share with you my strong ties with boxing, but also my renewed motivation and desire to 

contribute building our new International Federation alongside all of you. 

 

I discovered boxing in 2012 when I started competing after my father passing away and fell in love with the 

sport. Boxing gave me a purpose, some guidance and strength in the most difficult times of my life. Outside of 

Boxing I am also, a successful Finance Professional with over 20 years of experience.  

 

While I stopped competing a few years ago, I have been actively involved at the local, national, and more 

recently international level. I have always put at the fore front the best interest, wellbeing, and equality for all 

athletes, which led me to drive changes such as battling age and gender discrimination. 

 

In 2022 I decided to push my involvement further when I understood that the future of Olympic boxing was at 

stake. After 10 months of battling, I realized that all my efforts were in vain, and I would not be able to reach 

my goals nor fulfill the objectives for which I had been elected therefore I resigned. 

 

I have been thinking a lot over the past months and realized that my goal remained the same which is to work 

and ensure that the conditions required by the IOC in terms of governance, finance and judging are met for 

World Boxing to be recognized as the International Federation for Boxing across the World. My motivation is 

stronger than ever as I am convinced that there is a path to our objectives. 

 

 In the upcoming years I commit to work with a team of likeminded individuals to build a strong International 

Organization that will be able to secure the future of Olympic Boxing for generations to come but also develop 

grass root boxing across the world. We can change lifes! 

 

My main strengths are my strong work ethic, knowledge, and experience. I am passionate, resilient, reliable, 

and committed in and outside of the ring. Boxing has given me so much and as a Loyal Friend I want to continue 

giving back. 

 

It will be an honor to gain your trust and serve as the President of World Boxing. I am confident that together 

we can achieve great things and grow our beloved Sport towards new heights.  

  

Yours Sincerely, 

Elise Seignolle 


